
“Warm greetings to the followers of Falun Dafa on the the 27th anniversary of the 

introduction of Falun Dafa to the public. Thank you for being an integral part of Ontario's 

diversity. I greatly respect the message of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance. Wishing 

you a hopeful and fun celebration. – Mike Schreiner” Ontario Green Party Leader 


